
 

AGM  NOTICE 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

OF THE MEMBERS OF  
MACQUARIE CONSERVATORIUM 

OF MUSIC INC 
The Annual General Meeting of members of Macquarie Conservatorium of Music 
Inc will be held to receive reports on the association’s annual operations, appoint 
an auditor, confirm the public officer, set membership fees, and elect Board 
Members for 2018/19. The Annual General Meeting will be held on: 

Tuesday 18 September 2018, 6.30pm 
Macquarie Conservatorium Band Room 

72 Bultje St Dubbo 
Adults who are current financial members of Macquarie Conservatorium can attend 
and vote at the Annual General Meeting, and are eligible to be nominated for a 
position on the Board. Voting members may be a parent of a youth student, an 
adult student aged 18 years and older, or any other adult who has current financial 
membership of our Association. Please note there is one vote per family 
membership, with the principal family member being the voting member. 

If you are interested in being nominated for a board position, please contact the 
public officer, Director Vivienne Winther, by email at info@macqcon.org.au for an 
outline of the roles and responsibilities of board members and other background 
documents. 

Nomination forms are available from the Macquarie Conservatorium office. 
Nominees must supply some additional information about themselves on this form, 
including their Working With Children Check number. 

Nomination forms must be signed by 2 members as nominator and seconder, and 
by the nominee, and returned to the office by Tuesday 4 September 2018. 

Vivienne Winther 
Public Officer 

28 August 2018 


